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Voter fraud claims are bunk and vote by mail is as secure as in person voting.  To 

lose it would make it harder for many to vote. 

Voter fraud is actually rare, and we mustn't give sway to false information. 

There is no evidence that vote by mail increases fraud!  Keep vote by mail in Oregon. 


